
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE: 14.05.2025       DAY: WEDNESDAY 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 

This is to bring to your kind notice that: 

▪️ Summer Vacation will commence from (Monday, 19th May, 2025). 

▪️ School will reopen after Summer Vacation on (Monday, 16th June, 2025). 

▪️ Reporting for all boarders will be on (Sunday, 15th June, 2025) 8am to 3pm. 

▪️ All parents are informed to clear their dues  before commencement of Summer Vacation.(Please 

ignore this message if already paid.) 

▪️Boarders must carry their school diary and necessary books & copies home. The first page of diary 

should duly be filled and signed by parents. 

▪️All must ensure to carry back proper and necessary school uniform including regular shoes & sports 

shoes. 

 

Thanks! 


